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Having voted both ways- by mail and in-person- I honestly cannot see a reason that 

voting by mail isn’t nationwide, except for  attempted voter suppression. 

 

Voting by mail is effective and convenient for busy people. It allows people to vote on 

THEIR timeline, without having to take hours off work. It allows people to work 

through the ballot slowly if needed, going back to the voter pamphlet to find answers 

about candidates or proposals, without worrying that they’re slowing up the voting 

booth. 

 

It works. Everyone that wants to, votes in Oregon. It’s fair, accessable, and effective.  

 


